
Nicole’s Final Profession 

On Friday 11th August, Nicole Keenan took the step of making her Final Profession 
with the Institute of Our Lady of Mercy.  It was a beautiful occasion and some of 
Nicole’s family including her mum Colleen and her brother Evan travelled from New 
Zealand to be with her, as well as many Sisters and friends.  The ceremony took place 
in Holy Trinity Church, Dockhead and then everyone made their way around the 
corner to St Michael’s RC Secondary School where a lovely meal was had.  We wish 
Nicole every blessing and grace as she continues to explore her Mercy journey 
alongside us. 

 

 

 

Act of Profession with Flowers 



 

Signing the Act of Profession 

 
Institute of Our Lady of Mercy 

The Institute of Our Lady of Mercy Great Britain is a diverse group of Roman 
Catholic Women vowed to serve people in need, with a special concern for woman 

and children. 

 


